Planning Board/Board of Selectmen Meeting
February 5, 2018

Town of Hanover

The following minutes are from the Hanover Planning Board and Board of Selectmen joint meeting held
on Monday, February 5, 2018 in Hanover Town Hall at 7:35PM in the first floor hearing room.

Planning Board Attendees:
Present: Jeff Puleo, Ken Blanchard, Bernie Campbell, Meaghan Neville-Dunne

Others: Michaela Shoemaker, Associate Town Planner

Jeff Puleo read in the letter written by him to the Board of Selectmen recommending Meaghan Neville-
Dunne be appointed to vacant position left by Kara Nyman’s resignation. Emmanuel Dockter made a
motion to approve, Brian Barthelmes seconded. All others voted in favor.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 p.m.
Respectfully submitted by:
Michaela Shoemaker, Associate Town Planner



